
 
 

 
 

2018 

Dear Healthcare Provider, 

Your patient is coming to you after we, at the Millennium, have performed an extensive neurosteroid and 

neuroactive steroid assessment. Their levels were found to be insufficient and therefore need to be 

corrected. These hormones have been found to regulate much of our cognitive and emotional well-being.  

The information about neurosteroids has been in the medical literature for decades but ignored as of 

recent.  We need your help since I cannot prescribe in your state. 

The practice of the Millennium TBI Project is to assess and then apply the science relative to these 

neurosteroids to address psychobehavioral disorders.  We have been providing this service since 2004 to 

both civilians and military with an over-all improvement rate of 65%, without pharmaceuticals; this 

consists of nearly 1800 individuals.   

A visit to our website:  www.tbimedlegal.com will provide you with information and supportive 

documentation.  If you would like to discuss our general program and the treatment protocol that your 

patient has been assigned, please contact me by phone (818) 990-1166 or email me at 

TBImedlegal@gmail.com.  In support of our mutual patient’s improvement, I volunteer this time to help 

obtain your participation.  We need 1000 more physicians to learn the science behind our treatment 

protocols.  You may request additional literature by emailing me before we speak.  Time is of the essence 

for your patient to begin his treatment.    

If you will see our mutual patient for a 30min consult for prescribing their medication, the Millennium will 

provide a payment for this visit. 

We are in need of a physician in your area to refer new cases. My 

recent published book provides a step wise understanding of the 

science, laboratory testing, interpretation, and application of 

treatment.  We have a training program twice a year, and a 

supportive Journal Club. (www.agemed.org  Track #4) 

I work with Military Special Operations providing this treatment 

with significant improvement and results.  

 

Respectfully,  

Mark L. Gordon 
Mark L. Gordon, MD 
Medical Director 
Millennium-TBI Program 
Warrior Angels Foundation (5013c) 
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